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Urologic Nursing Journal Announces 
Appointment of New Editor

The Society of Urologic Nurses
(SUNA) Board of Directors and
the Urologic Nursing Editorial
Board are pleased to announce

the appointment of Susanne A.
Quallich, PhD, ANP-BC, NP-C, CUNP,
FAANP, to Editor of Urologic Nursing,
SUNA’s official journal. Susanne will
begin her role as the journal’s Editor
with the January/February 2018 issue.

Susanne succeeds Jane Hokanson
Hawks, PhD, RN-BC, FAAN, as Editor,
who has served in this role since 2000. Jane will
complete her tenure with Urologic Nursing with the
November/December 2017 issue.

Susanne is an Andrology Nurse Practitioner in
the Division of Andrology and Urologic Health,
Department of Urology, at the University of
Michigan Health System in Ann Arbor, Michigan.
A long-time member of SUNA, Susanne is a Past
President of the Certification Board for Urologic
Nurses and Associates (CBUNA) and has also
served on the Urologic Nursing Editorial Board
since 2004.

In addition to SUNA, Susanne is a member of
many prominent nursing associations, including

the American Academy of Nurse
Practitioners, the Michigan Nurses’
Association, Sigma Theta Tau Nursing
Honor Society, the American Urological
Association, the Society of Women in
Urology, Inc., the American Pain
Society, the Society for the Study of
Male Reproduction, the Sexual Medi -
cine Society of North America, the
International Society for Sexual Medi -
cine, the Society of Urologic Prosthetic
Surgeons, the Society for Male Re -

production in Urology, and the American Society
for Reproductive Medicine. 

In addition to her clinical background in uro-
logic nursing, Susanne has extensive writing and
editing experience, having authored many academ-
ic articles, white papers, and publications. She also
serves on the manuscript review panel for several
peer-reviewed journals and other publications.

The SUNA Board of Directors, the Urologic
Nursing Editorial Board, and SUNA National Office
staff at Anthony J. Jannetti, Inc., welcome Susanne
in her new role. Further, we are grateful to Jane for
her dedication to SUNA and Urologic Nursing, and
we wish her the best in all her future endeavors.




